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                        2024/25 AREA BUDGET: EVALUATION REPORT. 
 

 

 
Purpose of Report: 
 
To inform the Area Partnership of the details of projects selected to complete an 
Evaluation Report. 
 

 

 
Recommendations: 
 
The Area Partnership is asked to note the report in relation to the North-East Area 
Budget in 2024/25 
 

 
 
Background 

1. The City Administration Committee on 13th February 2024 allocated 
£88,194.44 to the 2024/25 North East Area Budget. 

  
Expenditure 
 
2. £85,291.71 (96.7%) of the allocation has been awarded for projects that were 

delivered by 31st March 2025. 
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Evaluation 
 

3. Projects funded through the Area Budget are required to comply with the 
Council’s Standard Conditions of Funding which state that organisations must 
comply in full of evaluation requirements. 
 

4. 10% of projects funded during 2024/25 were identified and asked to complete 
an Evaluation Report. Details of the projects and of the evaluations are 
included in Appendix 1. 

 
Recommendation 

 
5. The Area Partnership is asked to note the report in relation to the North-East 

Area Budget 2024/25. 
 

 

 

 

 


